Client Memorandum: Ways to Keep Legal Costs Down

There are two important ways to keep legal costs down.  First, actively participate in your case.  Second, use email when appropriate.

“Active participation” means generating all documents required upon demand.  It means timely completing draft court documents.  “Discovery” is a mechanism that allows the opposite side to get questions answered in writing from you, to get documents you have in your possession, and, at sometimes, allows you to be interviewed by the other side with a court reporter taking your sworn testimony.

Firm deadlines are attached to “discovery” requests.  Thus, we must respond to any formal “discovery” requests within a set period of time.

Your timely help in fulfilling any “discovery” requests will help keep legal costs down.   Your attorney will not have to use his time (time is billed to you) to ask for deadline extensions.  Also, timely completion of “discovery” will prevent the other side from seeking court orders - court orders that may lead to you paying some attorney fees and costs of the other side.

Another way to keep legal costs down is to use email to communicate with your attorney.  Email may be used if you have questions or concerns about your matter that are not urgent in nature.  Email may be used if you have information or updates about your case that is not urgent in nature, or requires immediate action.  Attorneys bill you on the time they spend working on your case.  An attorney is working on your case when the attorney is communicating with you.  

Our law firm does not charge on routine email communications that do not require a substantive reply.  Our law firm is unique in this.  So, take advantage of it.  Use email to communicate with your attorney when the circumstances warrant!

